
April 12, 2018

Town of Frisco – Frisco Planning Commission
1 Main Street
Frisco, CO 80443

RE: Peninsula Recreation Area

Dear Frisco Planning Commission:

NV5 has been working with the Town and design team on the progression and management of the Peninsula 
Recreation Area project.

The current project scope includes a restroom expansion to the exterior of the Day Lodge, an expansion of 
the existing skatepark, a new bouldering area, new hardscape pathways and new softscape landscaping.  This 
project will greatly enhance the user experience at the Peninsula Recreation Area and improve this area for 
the community.

The project is located in the Parks and Recreation zoning district, which has no maximum lot coverage.  
There is approximately a 40,000 sqft footprint to the work being completed.

Sincerely,

Tyler Lundsgaard
Project Manager, NV5
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